
MINUTES 

Venice Homeless Committee 

Monday,Nov 28th 2017 12pm 

Extra Space Storage 

 

PRESENT: Chair Will Hawkins, Matt Shaw, Brian Ulf, Hollie Stenson, Sunny Bak Absent: Kip Pardue 

MOTION: Approve: S. Bak/Second M. Shaw PASSED 5-0 

Motion to limit locations of proposed mobile bathrooms around residential and 

commercial properties (Matt Shaw). 

Whereas - placing portable public bathrooms of any kind in proximity to residences or 

businesses will place undue burden on property owners, 

Therefore, the VNC recommends any portable bathrooms or wash stations be placed 

on city owned property and not within 50 feet of any entrances to residences or 

businesses. Furthermore, the VNC recommends AGAINST placing mobile public 

bathrooms or wash stations on sidewalks or streets adjacent to any private property 

(residential, commercial, or industrial) without prior written consent of the adjacent 

property owner(s) AND 2/3 of property resident on both sides the contiguous city block 

with exceptions for special events and construction sites. 

 

 


